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July 1, 2021 
 
Dear NSPRA Members  
 
The summer rodeo season was off and going with the ADA and Konowa, Oklahoma rodeos which 
were on 5/28 2021 to 5/30/2021. Thank you to Bill Sharber and his family for a great job on the 
production of both rodeos and feeding us all. This rodeo sold 17 new memberships.  
 
Thank you also to Glen Hollenbeck and his family for putting of the 4 TE rodeos in Valentine NE. It 
was a nice facility with good cattle and great fun. There were several new members that came to this 
rodeo also. Thanks also to Larry and Kathy Radant for putting on the hamburger fry.  
 
I have talked to several of the new members, and all are excited about the association and enjoy the 
friendly competition with the other members and making new friends. 
 
Grants NM is on the calendar this weekend, July 2, 3 and 4th of 2021, these are full rodeos. We hope 
all who entered have a successful and safe 4th of July Weekend.  
 
The rest of the Summer shows, Prescott AZ set for July 19 and 20th 2021 a total of 4 TE, Greeley CO 
on August 9-11th 2021 with 3 Timed Events, Estes Park for August 13-15, 2021, two full rodeos, 
Crawford NE which is co sanctioned with PSRA on August 19-21 and Florence Co. for September 
17-19 with 2 full rodeos and one TE.  
 
The culmination of the rodeo season is the Finals set for October 19-23 in Buckeye AZ.   
 
I also would like you all to be aware that it is already nomination time for two positions on the 
executive board and for three Event Directors. See the nomination form on the website on the 
member portal page. All are due in by August 1 2021.   
 
Thanks again and look forward to seeing you all this summer.  
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Curt Johnston 
President 
 
 


